
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

February 10, 2023 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re:  Discontinued Promotional Advertising Related to PSE’s Gas System 
Dockets UE-220066, UG-220067, and UE-210918 (Consolidated) 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In compliance with paragraph 68(i) of the Settlement Stipulation and Agreement on Revenue 
Requirement and All Other Issues Except Tacoma LNG and Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) 
Green Direct Program, approved by Final Order 24/10 in the above-referenced dockets, PSE 
hereby states that, before January 1, 2023, it discontinued and removed promotional advertising 
specific to connecting new customers to the gas system or encouraging customers to switch to 
gas utility service away from other forms of energy service, as described in WAC 480-90-223. 

If you have any questions regarding the filing, please contact Chris Schaefer at 
chris.schaefer@pse.com or (425) 456-2932.  For any other questions, please contact me at 
(425) 456-2105.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan E. Free  
Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734  
(425) 456-2105
susan.free@pse.com

cc: Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie  
Service List 

Attachment: Certificate of Service 
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